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MISSING ELDERLY  

MALE 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in locating a 

missing elderly adult male.  
 

On June 2
nd

 at approximately12:30 P.M., James Alexander Edwards left his residence, stating 

that he was going to the bank. Edwards often takes the bus for transportation. Family members 

have not seen or heard from Edwards since this time. 
 

Edwards resides in the 1300 block of Northwest 11
th

 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Law 

enforcement officials conducted a canvas of Edward’s neighborhood and have not been able to 

locate him. 
 

Edwards is described as a 81 year old, B/M, 5’8”, 160 lbs., and thin build. He was last seen 

wearing a white long sleeve shirt and black pants.  
 

Edwards’s family told investigators that he suffers from Alzheimer.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person should contact the Fort 

Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-4357 (HELP). 
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